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I am completing my first practicum

﻿

I am currently living on campus at TRU, in the North 
Tower. Before moving to Kamloops I lived in a small 

town called Castlegar, which is located in the 
Kootenay's, Living in the Kootenay’s has led me to have 

more outdoor type hobbies, like walks, hikes, boating, in 
general being outside.  
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I decided to go into early childhood because I have 

always wanted to work with children and learn 
more about them. During my grade 12 year I worked 

alongside children and found how much I loved it 
and want it to be my everyday.  I also looked into 
other career choices and figured out very quickly 

that my other career path ideas were not for me. I am 
looking forward to creating relationships with 

children, families and educators.


